“Everything for the Builder & Do-It-Yourselfer!”

Hardware

&L umber (870) 932-7411
Fax (870) 932-7469

915 East Parker Road
Jonesboro, AR 72404

September 16, 2011

Dear Mayor Perrin,

I am writing this letter to ask to be removed from the Stormwater Management Board.
Due to heavy work loads in the morning I am unable to get away for the meetings. I
appreciate the opportunity to serve on this board. IfI can be any assistance to you in
other ways feel free to contact me.

Thank you again,

Rick Tubbs
General Manager
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